
 
Orientation Evaluation 

January 24, 2020 
 

Directions: Please complete this form and submit it to Holly Judd at holly@appa.org. We ask 
that you be specific if you feel some areas of orientation could be improved or expanded. 
 
1. How would you rate the orientation for new board members?  Explain your answer: 
 

   Thorough 
 
   Adequate 
 
   Left me with a lot of questions 

 
   Explain your answer(s): 

 
 
2. Was your orientation handbook: 
 

   Too long and extensive; I never read it 
 

   About the right amount of information 
 

   Lacked information 
 

   Explain your answer(s): 
 
 
3. If you could improve this orientation, how would you change: 
 

The handbook: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The meetings: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The presentation of materials - history, bylaws and policies: __________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Please attach on a separate sheet of paper other comments to improve this orientation 
procedure. 
 
 
Board member’s signature      Date 

 

 
  
 
  
 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

Please fill-out and return via email to:  holly@appa.org 
 

mailto:holly@appa.org
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